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POPPLETON TENNIS CLUB POLICY ON THE USE OF CHANGING ROOMS 

 

Poppleton Tennis Club strives to ensure that all children are safeguarded from abuse 
and have an enjoyable tennis experience. 

Poppleton Tennis Club does not have changing rooms for its sole use. 

Changing rooms are available on site in the Community Centre, shared with other 
users of the centre. 

Most children come to play tennis already changed for tennis.  Where this is not the 
case a child’s parent should accompany their child to the changing rooms. 

If a child needs to change their clothing for tennis and does not have a parent with 
them, they can change in the toilets which are separate from the changing rooms.  
This would be with their parent’s agreement. 

Parents and travelling teams/players are told by the co-ordinator of these 
arrangements prior to matches and advised to bring appropriate additional clothing 
e.g. tracksuits etc. 

 


